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This will be a very different year for all of us and 

 
will be no exception… 

**Our 2020 Andrew Dunn Walk/Run is CANCELLED for this year** 
 
 

However, we would like to take this opportunity to thank our incredibly committed sponsors 
from the past and those who have been able to continue their financial support in these trying 
times. This support will help us as we try to maintain our regular funding support to some 
wonderful mental health initiatives. We are also reaching out to our communities to try to help 
with the unusual needs that this year will bring. 
 
 
Thank you to: 

 Kelly’s Bar & Grill – Oakbank 
 ADHOC  
 Oakbank Autobody Works 
 Season’s Funeral Chapel 
 Springfield Dental Centre 
 Back at the Ranch – Oakbank 
 Oakbank Convenience 
 Dunn Family Auto Centre 
 Gee Tee Holdings 
 Ingham Pharmacy 
 Oakbank Carpet and Flooring 
 Sobering Funeral Chapel 
 Thrive Fitness 
 Transcona Veterinary Hospital 

 
Helping us make a difference!  

 Karen & Tom Carey 
 Matt & Rosa de la Landes 
 The Clipper 
 The Springfield Times 

 

If you would like to continue helping us make a difference, we have a 
couple of groups planning a virtual walk/run, in respect to physical 
distancing!  Anything that our amazing supporters contribute 
towards awareness or financially is always very much appreciated!! 
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We’d also like to acknowledge and say a big “Thank You” to our dedicated, hard working 
committee members! 
Nancy Ziprick Baert  
Colleen Boomer 
Tami Brisson 
Bonnie Clarke 
Bob Conarroe  
Jackie Dokken 
Judy Dunn 

Kari Goodall 
Jocelyn Hamill 
Nicole Lesko 
Sue Mackenzie  
Jim McCarthy  
Irene Peters 
Curtis Vanhove 

With much appreciation going out to our Organization Co-founder Brenda Balinski 
 

Be sure to circle your calendars and we hope to see you next year on Saturday, May 8th, 2021 for the 
another try at our 

14th Annual AndrewDunn Walk/Run! 
Be sure to visit www.andrewdunn.org and our Facebook page andrewdunn.org 

 
 
The AndrewDunn Organization would like to thank the Sunrise Performing Arts Centre of 
Excellence Inc. (the SPACE) for partnering with us this year, as we transition into our own 
stand-alone charitable organization!  
 
 

Gaining our own stand-alone status has always been one of our 
original long-term goals, so we would like to thank you for your 
patience as we await the official confirmation of that foundation 
charity status. 
 
 
 


